Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                        7th October 2013
As we approach the end of our first term, I’m delighted to let you know things are progressing well. I wish to thank you for your ongoing support with school uniform, homework and attendance, as we work together to see your child achieve his/her full potential.
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“COMMONWEALTH GAMES” @ PETERHEAD ACADEMY

With the Commonwealth Games coming to Scotland, as part of our enhancement of Curriculum for Excellence experiences for pupils, this session, one of our main focus areas for Health & Wellbeing will be inter House activities linked to the Games. Our inaugural event tool place last week with pupils from all Year Groups participating in our inter House Triathlon of swimming, running and cycling. The event was an outstanding success for all involved, with Craigewan House coming out as Triathlon winners. Further events are being held throughout the remainder of the session, with points awarded to Houses according to their successes in each activity. Our “Gold, Silver and Bronze Medal” Houses will be announced at the end of the session.
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SHOW MY HOMEWORK: The system is now fully operational and you should have received, in the mail, your unique log-in details to enable you to view your child’s homework. If you have not received these details or find you are having any difficulties accessing the facility, then please contact Lisa Innes, our Show My Homework school administrator, here at the Academy. 
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DRESS DOWN DAY: Throughout this term, adherence to our new school uniform has been outstanding and again I thank you for your on going support in seeing our school ethos improve. As a reward, for their loyalty in wearing school uniform to such a high standard this term, Friday will be a “Dress Down” day for all pupils, with our Prefects raising funds to go towards local charities. 
SCHOOL SHOW “BUGSY MALONE”: The final rehearsals are now completed and the curtain is almost ready to be raised on what promises to be an excellent performance by our pupils. This is the first whole school show we have produced for several years and your support is greatly appreciated. There are still some tickets available and further details on how to obtain them are over the page.
Further details on our successes and other school information can be found in our school website: www.peterheadacademy.aberdeenshire.sch.uk
On behalf of all the staff at the Academy, thank you for your ongoing support, have an enjoyable October Holiday and we look forward to welcoming all pupils back for the start of next term, on Monday 28th October. 
Yours faithfully,
Evan L Ritchie

Head Teacher (Acting)
PETERHEAD ACADEMY PUPILS AND STAFF
present
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In Peterhead Community Theatre

@ 7.30pm on

Tuesday 8th October

Wednesday 9th October

Thursday 10th October

Tickets available from the School Office 

Cost: £6 Adults and £4 Concessions (Child, OAP etc)
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